
An unforgettable charity journey 

 

 

On November 9, faculty and volunteers of the Confucius Institute at the University of Nairobi 

visited an orphanage (Alice for children) again to promote the Chinese language courses, Give 

Chinese books, food and daily necessities for the children. At the invitation of the leadership of 

the orphanage, the children are learning Chinese formally incorporated into daily learning 

program is an important task of volunteers. 

When they came to orphanage, the Volunteer teachers have been around by children who has 

some stuttering Chinese "hello" and "welcome" immediately with the hot tear. 

Due to the new site coincides with the opening orphanages, as well-intentioned people from Italy 

to adopt a child, this day children dressed more solemn, and some even put on a homemade 

traditional costumes. They also prepared a grand ceremony, and the kind invitation of the 

Confucius Institute teachers who join. 

The children at the ceremony performed a wonderful traditional dance of Kenya to show their 

enthusiasm . At the end of ceremony , the direction of orphanage introduced the Confucius 

Institute teacherthe who presented to Italian Academy of friends . Italy friends expressed great 

appreciation for this. 

After the ceremony, teachers presented to hospital food and books, and checked the Chinese 

teaching time before leaving the orphanage.  

 


